
 

 
 

Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting  
Village of Salado Board of Aldermen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the December 5, 2024, Regular 

Meeting of the Board of Alderman has been cancelled. 
 

 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of this Notice of Cancellation was posted in a public 
place by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 26, 2024. 
 
 

Debra Bean 

Debra Bean, Village Secretary 
 


